Public Administration Committee

From:

Daron Harvey

Sent:

Sunday, 23 March 2014 6:06 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Support lettter

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I would like to make my views known to the Committee holding an inquiry into allowing recreational shooting in Western Australia.

As a WA resident, I am FULLY SUPPORTIVE of recreational hunting of any animals, introduced or otherwise.

I also believe that WA public lands should be open for recreational shooting.

Finally, I support recreational shooting as a 'solution' for 'management' of introduced species.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Sincerely,

Daron Harvey